
Note of meeting between Cllr Cowan, Council officers and Thames 

Tideway Tunnel – 19 Nov 2015 

Attendees: 

Councillors:   Cllr Cowan and Cllr Homan 

Council officers: John Finlayson, Peter Smith and Peter 

Wilson.  

Thames Tideway Ben Green, Chris Stratford, Richard Gethin 

(BAM Nuttall and Graham Gilmour (Tideway 

- Architect) 

Agenda:     

The following was discussed 

1. Update 

2. Tideway Tunnel’s desire to accelerate delivery 

3. South Park 

4. Communication and Engagement 

Meeting Record: 

The agenda items were discussed. Thames water explained they 

wished to speed up the delivery of the tunnel. Officers explained they 

would want to see a programme setting out the approvals needed to 

be obtained from planning. This would allow planning to have the 

appropriate resources in place. Suggested improvements to South Park 

were discussed. Finally there was a discussion on the need for Tideway 

tunnel to communicate effectively with the local community and the 

role of the Carnwath Road Riverside Community Liaison Working Group 

which will be meeting on Monday 23 November. 

End of meeting record. 

 


